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Dear Parents and Carers,  

While this term may have been our shortest in the 

school year, we have still managed to take part in 

a lot of activities that our pupils have enjoyed. Our 

staff have worked hard to arrange visitors such as 

sport coaches and speakers, who help provide  

exciting learning opportunities and memories for 

our young people.   

We would like to thank the student council for the 

fantastic job they have done running the school 

café, which has proven very popular with all our 

pupils. They are looking forward to welcoming our 

school Governors after the half term. 

As we move into the last term of this school year, 

pupils and staff continue with their amazing efforts 

as we look forward to our end of year events such 

as Sports Day and Music 

Concert. 

We would like to wish you 

all an enjoyable half term.  

Best wishes  

Linda James 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 26th May —Last day of Term. 

Monday 5th June—Students return to school. 

Wednesday 21st June—Year 6 Science Trip. 

Wednesday 28th June—Working Together Evening 

Wednesday 12th July—Sports Day. 

Thursday 13th July—Reserved Sports Day. 

Tuesday 18th July—Chasetown Music Concert. 

Tuesday 25th July—Last day of Term. 

Finishing and starting at normal times. 

Summer Time 

Hopefully the sunshine is back on its way!  

As the weather is getting warmer and children are spending more time outdoors can we 
please ask that: • You send your child to school with a named sun hat, which will stay on 
their peg until going outdoors on that day 

• Ensure all jumpers and cardigans are clearly named.  

• On hot days, or when required, please ensure all sun cream is applied at home before 
coming to school. Where possible, can this be the longest lasting protection please. 
(Most children’s creams specify they will protect children for up to 8 hours)  

 Well Done Year 6s! 

We are proud of what all our pupils achieve    

during their time at Chasetown Community 

School. This was demonstrated recently when 

our Year 6s took their SATs. They all worked    

extremely hard to achieve their best. We would 

also like to thank the staff and other children 

who helped them throughout the week. 



 Coronation Celebration   

We started the day by taking part in Coronation activities in 
the classrooms then enjoyed a lively assembly lead by  
Promise class to teach us about the Coronation.  

After the whole school ate lunch together, we played party 
games such as Bingo and Pass the parcel. The pupils were 
given the opportunity to dress as a King or Queen and sit on 
our very own Chasetown Throne.   

We ended the day with a visit from the ice cream man, 
where all pupils and staff had an ice cream of their choice.    

Street Whyze Project 

Chasetown Community School pupils were privileged to be able to welcome Danny Mondesir to their 
school to inform the pupils of all ages of the impact that knife crime can have on communities.  

The engagement from the pupils was amazing and they were very keen to ask a variety of serious  
questions that Danny was all too happy to answer.  

Danny started the workshops with his background, which the pupils found very interesting, as he has a 
wealth of experience and knowledge of how to keep both himself and others safe through making the 
correct choices in his young adult life that has led to the Street Whyze Project.  

The pupils were then exposed to the reality of why people carry knives, the influence of social media 
and explained what is meant by joint enterprising. The pupils gained a deeper understanding of the 
meaning with a short role play example, which was very powerful as the pupils could really relate to the 
situation.  



House Teams 

Pupils are really        

enjoying the house 

points system we have 

put in place this year 

at school and earning 

points for their team. 

Pupils and staff are 

looking forward to  

taking part and        

supporting their team 

in our upcoming sports 

day. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

Sapphire who are the  

winners of this terms 

House Team           

Competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Chasetown vs Sherbrook 

 

Chasetown travelled to their first ever cricket match on Wednesday 24th 
May 2023 against Sherbrook. 

Both schools were using the fixture as a training match that would be 
classed as a friendly game to help the pupils understand the rules of the 
game due to this being both schools first ever fixture. 

Chasetown have clearly been practicing with some big hits coming from 
the pairs that were put into bat. This was due the extra lessons that Miss 
Constantine had been working on with the group as well as Steve Lightfoot the Staffordshire County 
cricket coach who has been attending Chasetown Community School every Monday morning. 

Both teams put on an excellent display, and they were a credit to their schools with excellent           
behaviour and manners towards each other and all the staff members. This has resulted in Sherbrook 
asking to come to Chasetown to play another cricket fixture and other sports that we offer as school 
within the PE curriculum. 

 

Chasetown will be attending a cricket festival on the 19th June 2023 due to their hard work both with-
in their lessons, fixtures and specialist coaching sessions. 

Again, it has been an absolute pleasure to expose our young children to the healthy competition of 
yet another sport. 

 

 

 



Emergency Safeguarding Contacts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead                                                

Name: Linda James 

07834 747 981 

headteacher@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk 

Child protection/Safeguarding Governor   

Name: Steven Norman 

07866 015 165  

 steven.norman@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk  

Safeguarding Officer (LAC Co-ordinator) 

Name: Liz Mountstephens 

07595 219 332  

liz.mountstephens@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk 

Assistant Safeguarding Deputy (SENCo) 

Name: Kate Archer 

07540 726 354 

katherine.archer@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk 

 Children and Families Support Co-ordinator  

Name: Dawn Jenks 

07730 766 019  

dawn.jenks@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk   

Assistant Safeguarding Officer  

Name: Anne Westoby 

07395 856 114 

anne@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk 

mailto:steven.norman@chasetowncommunity.staffs.sch.uk

